
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

47/19 25 November 2019 

CLOSURE OF SHIRE OFFICES FOR THE FESTIVE SEASON 

 
Members of the public are advised that the Shire Office will be closed on the days listed 
below. Limited waste collection services are available on some days, as listed below. 

 
Specific Days – CHRISTMAS SHUTDOWN 

Day Date Shire Office  
Rubbish 

Collection 
Rubbish Tip 

Tuesday 24/12/19 
Closed from  

12 noon 
Normal 7am-12pm 

Wednesday 
Public Holiday 

25/12/19 

Closed from 
25/12/19 to 1/1/20 

Normal Closed 

Thursday 
Public Holiday 

26/12/19 Normal Closed 

Friday 27/12/19 Normal 7am-11am 

Saturday 28/12/19 N/A Closed 

Sunday 29/12/19 N/A 3pm-5pm 

Monday 30/12/19 Normal 7am-11am  

Tuesday 31/12/19 Normal 7am-11am 

Wednesday 
Public Holiday 

1/1/20 Normal Closed 

 
The Public Library will be closed from 24 December 2019 to 1 January 2020. As of 
2 January 2020, all Shire Offices will return to the regular operating hours. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to wish the community a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year for 2020. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


